
Source: SCE PEA Figure 4.1-15 

This image presents the Existing View to the east from KOP 7 on Benton Road, just east of Penfield Lane. This view captures 
a portion of the remnants of the rural landscape that is in transition to residential suburbs along Benton Road. An existing wood-
pole line with numerous conductors is present along the south side of Benton Road. The ridges and hills to the east provide a 
backdrop of visual interest, as do the more distant San Jacinto Mountains beyond. 
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